Welcome to Peoria Christian School!

I am thrilled that you have chosen Peoria Christian for your child(ren). On behalf of everyone at
the Middle school, welcome to an exciting year of learning. Thank you for your involvement,
support, and cooperation. Working together, we are confident that your family will have a
positive educational and spiritual experience at PCMS.

Here at PCMS, the faculty and staff see ourselves as a H.U.B (Helping, Unity, and Building).
We want to partner with you as parents both spiritually and academically to give you and your
child(ren) a successful experience through the middle school years. We know that beginning a
new school during the middle school years can be challenging. Please rest assured that we are
here to help you in whatever way we can. This packet will hopefully answer some of your
questions. If you need additional help, do not hesitate to call the office at any time. Mrs. Mann,
our middle school secretary, who handles a lot of the day-to-day routines can be reached through
email at tmann@peoriachristian.org or phone: 309-691-0500 X 310. Our fax number is 309-807-
3353.

I am looking forward to getting to know your family throughout the school year. I am confident
you will see what a special place PCMS is.

Seeking His Kingdom,

Ron H. Shobert, Principal
Peoria Christian Middle School



